
 

 

 

 

 

 

To: Dr. Suzie Park, Special Assistant to the Provost on Student Learning 

From: Dr. Stephen Lucas, Associate Dean 

Date: November 1, 2021 

Re: University Assessment – Accreditation Documentation 

 

 

In accordance with campus assessment policy, we are submitting our most recent CAEP 

accreditation letter and report; this letter and report include the following programs in the 

College of Education: 

 Early Childhood Education 

 Elementary Education 

 Middle Level Education 

 CTE – Business Education 

 CTE – Family & Consumer Sciences 

 CTE – Technology Education 

 Special Education 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Associate Dean 

College of Education 
1420 Buzzard Hall - (217) 581-2425 - Fax (217) 581-2518 

600 Lincoln Avenue – Charleston, IL 61920 
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